
 

 

Market Announcement 

 

In compliance with the Dubai Financial Market listing rules and the approval of the Securities and 
Commodities Authority, we hereby announce the delisting of Gulfa General Investments Company’s 
shares (PJSC) ISIN code (AEG000501011) from the market, effective from the end of the trading 
session on Friday, December 15, 2023. 
 

The delisting is in accordance with Article 1.13 (a) (iii) of the listing rules issued by the Dubai 

Financial Market and related laws, which empowers the market to delist any security that has been 

suspended from trading for a duration of six months or more. 

 

 

 

Attached herewith are questions and answers related to this matter: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

What is the reason for delisting this company? 

The company is delisted in accordance with the authorities granted to the Authority and the Market 

to delist any security that has been suspended from trading for a duration of six months or more. 

 

What will happen to the shares owned by the shareholders of this company ? 

The shares will remain in each investor's account with the Dubai-CSD, and the shares will be 

prohibited from trading. 

 

How can existing shareholders inquire about their shares? 

The shareholders can contact Dubai-CSD regarding inquiries about registered shares. 

 

For More Information: 

Communicate DFM Customer Service 

customerservice@dfm.ae | +971 4 305 5555 
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